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Dear Editors: 

 

We are grateful for the thoughtful review given to our manuscript entitled: “PNPLA3 and 

TM6SF2 Polymorphisms in Brazilian Patients with Nonalcoholic Fatty Liver Disease” 

(Manuscript No. 55957). 

 

The investigation was part of a nonalcoholic fatty liver disease research project and our 

principal investigator was supported by Fundação de Amparo à Pesquisa do Estado de 

Minas Gerais (FAPEMIG) by the grant No. APQ-02233-14. 

 

The fund certificate is shown below. 

 

Claudia Alves Couto 

 

 

 


